RESEARCH LABORATORIES OF ANTHROPOLOGY THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

CHAPEL HILL

August 3, 1965

Mr. Don E. Crabtree Route 1 Kimberly, Idaho

Dear Don:

It was nice to hear from you and to know that your work is going along so well. I will certainly be looking forward to seeing your handbook whenever it is completed.

Thank you for your kind remarks concerning my publication. If you should have any comments concerning the technology that was only touched upon, I would appreciate them.

I was sorry that your wife's illness prevented you from staying longer in the East last fall. I think that we have a great deal of material here in Chapel Hill that would interest you. If you are ever inclined to make a trip East, please let me know so that we can arrange to place North Carolina on your itinerary.

I am glad that you mentioned that Earl Swanson didn't have a copy of "Formative Cultures." I had certainly intended to send him a copy and will do so immediately.

Cordially yours,

Joffre L. Coe Director

JLC:bb